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Special Points of 

Interest 

 After School 

Clubs 

 Parent Governor 

 School Meals 

 Contact details 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Coffee morning 9am 

Wed 16th January 

Entrance via side of 

reception 

 

Spring Term 1 Week 1  

Happy New Year to all the children and parents at Sandbrook Primary.  

We hope that you have had a lovely restful break.  Welcome to the 

new children who have joined Foundation Stage with an ENORMOUS 

amount of enthusiasm.  

This week we have started our Traditional Tales topic.  The children 

have learnt that a Traditional Tale is a story that has been told over 

many generations.  

Together this week we have made a list of titles and read different 

versions of Traditional Tales.  These have included ‘The 3 Little Pigs’, 

‘Chicken Licken’, ‘Little Red Ridinghood’ and ‘Goldilocks and the 3 

Bears’.  The children have enjoyed exploring these stories to find out 

the common features. 

 

Traditional tales, myths and legends are all important reading experi-

ences for children of ALL ages.  Why not try re-telling some that you 

know to your child this weekend? Or perhaps visit the library and pick 

some stories to share?  

 

Contact Details 

During the next week all children will be bringing home a new            

contact details form.  At the end of this term we will be using a new            

management information system which will only ever be as good as 

the information we receive.  Many parents regularly update their   

mobile phones and although most inform the office of new telephone 

no’s, some slip through the net (and particularly were we have           

relatives as extra contacts).  This could mean that in an emergency we 

cannot make contact with anyone.   

We ask that you please complete and return your form by Monday 

28th January. 



 

After School Clubs January 2019 : Places still available 

Day   Name   Year  Start date 
 

Tuesday  STUDY CLUB  Y5/Y6  17th January—ongoing 

 

Wednesday  MULTI SKILLS FS2, Y1/Y2 16th January—5 week course 

 

Friday   FOOTBALL  KS2  18th January—8 week course 

        full term 
 

For after school clubs that require a payment this must be paid before the start date. 

 

Milk 

If you pay for your child to receive school milk please order at www.schoolmilkuk.co.uk 

Free School Meals 

If you are receiving benefits and think you may be entitled to Free School Meals for your 

child(ren) please check by going online to  

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims-wirral/ 

Parent Governor 

We are pleased to confirm that from 7th January Mrs Angela Lang has been appointed as a 

parent governor. 

We still have 1 vacancy to be filled.  If you would like more information on what is involved, 

please have a chat with Ms Temple or Mr Mervyn. 

School Meal Update—Thursday 17th October  

Ham and Pasta Jumble, variety of pizzas (vegetarian option available) 

followed by viennese whirls, will be served to all children in F2 and 

KS1 so that they can have a taste of our delicious school dinners. 

 

Minecraft and KS1 StemKids  

The above after school clubs have been cancelled due to lack of support.  If you are one 

of the parents who had signed up and paid, please contact the company direct for a     

refund. 


